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Comments: I am writing in opposition to POWDR's plans for extensive development on public land.

 

Once land is developed it cannot be returned to it's original state and I have grave concerns about what this

development would mean for the land and animal species dependent upon it. It would also negatively impact the

communities there that already have limited resources and would stress the roadway.

 

It is important for the Forest Service to do a more rigorous environmental impact statement rather than a less

stringent analysis (categorical exclusion), and deny the Special Use Permit for this giant project because it's not

in the public interest.

 

Please save Holland Lake from development that will threaten part of Montana's treasured environment.

 


